J

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

May 20, 1964

Turley 0il Company
117 North Broadway
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr. M, R. Turley
Gentlement

Reference is made to your letter of April 16, 1964, in
regard to your drilling of wells O'Connor State 1-16 and
1A~16 in Unit P of Section 16, Township 14 North, Range
32 East, NipPM, Harding County, New Mexico. Remarks have
been noted and the letter will be filed with the well re-
cord. Please notify this office when you have received
word that the well site has been cleaned and leveled; an
inspection can be made and forms approved.

ol Very truiy yours,

1
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J. E. KAPTEINA
O0il & Gas Inspector
District IV

JEK/og



